
Even though there are less 

than 6 weeks until the big day 

there is still plenty of work to 

be completed. 

Even if you can’t make it on Fete 

Day (Sat 24th March in case you 

were wondering) there are other 

ways to help.  

The following is just a sample of 

the various ways to help make the 

day a success: 

 Assist with delivery of flyers 

 Donate  (or encourage oth-

ers to donate) items for the 

Trash & Treasure. 

 Bake a cake or make some 

jams 

 Help on Fete Setup Day  

NOT  LONG  NOW  

HOW CAN YOU  HELP? 

PURCHASE YOUR RIDE WRISTBAND ONLINE  
You can purchase your wristbands online via our TryBooking website. There is an Early Bird  

discount of $10 for purchasing in advance.  Go to: www.trybooking.com/TPQC  

Alternatively, EFT, cheque and cash payments can be made via the Parish house or your school coordinator. 
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To prepare for the big day the 

grounds around St. Joseph’s 

school and church there is another 

combined working bee being 

planned. 

Given the large amount of develop-

ment work underway at the school 

there will be more work than ever. 

This is always a great day with the 

St. Joseph’s PS & Parish commu-

nities coming together for a com-

mon cause. 

There is always a sumptuous 

morning tea on offer so mark the 

date. 

When: 

 Saturday 3rd March 

 From 9am 

FLYER 
DELIVERIES WALKERS  NEEDED 

With over 22,000 flyers to be deliv-

ered around the area we need the 

assistance of many people to have 

these pamphlets delivered within a 

reasonable and effective 

timeframe. 

The flyers are grouped into blocks 

of houses (around 200-500 each) 

and these are then divided 

amongst the schools and church 

with many areas to 

choose from. 

Look out for these in 

the coming weeks. 

NOT E  THE  DATE  

COMBINED 
WORKING 
BEE 

 



Fete Contacts: 

Coordinator – Jon Franklin  0400 370 034 
Secretary - Fiona Roberts  0409 235 030 

Treasurer - Kerrie Paulger 0417 345 483 

Parish - Nelly Klep  0400 081 245 

Parish- Pauline Crennan 9758 3097 

St Bernadette’s PS - Fiona Roberts 0409 235 030  

St Joseph’s PS - Anna Hawkins 0417 053 316  facebook.com/st.josephs.fete 

BUY  AN  EARLY  BARGAI N  

PRE-FETE  GARAGE 
SALE 
With the large number of sizeable pre-loved items 

being collected by the Trash & Treasure team there 

will be Garage Sale being held under the church. 

This sale will occur on the morning of 24th February 

from 9am to Noon. 

If you would like 

more information or 

have goods to do-

nate please contact 

Lynn Stephens on 

0402 148 505. 

LEARN  A  NEW  SKILL  

FACE 
PAINTING 
TUTORIAL  

The coordinator of the Face Painting 

stand at the Fete, Shantelle Dye, will 

be running a Face Painting Tutorial prior to the big 

day. 

This will be held on Saturday 3rd March from 2-5pm 

at a venue to be confirmed. 

If you’re interested in helping on the activity and want 

to learn a few tricks of the trade please contact Shan-

telle on 0400 836 144 or shantellecook@yahoo.com  

SPONSORS 

This year will again see the Lego Construc-

tion competition. 

The theme for this year is “Imagination”. Use your own 

Lego and imagination to design a creative piece to dis-

play. 

The rules are as follows: 

 No models built from the book 

 We want to see your most craziest design 

 Bring your design to the Fete by 11am. Voting from 

11:00am to 2:30pm. 

 Winners announced at 2:30pm 

 Competition open to students from both primary 

schools and now to the public. 

 Four separate prizes for Junior (Prep-Gr 2), Middle 

(Gr 3 & 4), Senior (Gr 5 & 6) & Open (Public) 

 Entry is free. Voting is 50 cents. 

 Collect model by 4pm. 

L E G O  B U I L D E R S  U N I T E  

CONSTRUCT  YOUR  
MOST  “ I MAGI NAT I VE ”  
CREATION  

LEGO  DONATI ONS  

The Fete Committee is still chasing any unwanted Lego or 

Lego Like blocks (no Duplo please) in a hope to have a 

free Lego building activity. Please contact your Fete rep 

should you wish to donate. 

Check out our website: www.boroniacommunityfete.org 

 

http://boroniacommunityfete.org

